DCF COURT MONITOR'S OFFICE

300 CHURCH STREET • 4TH FLOOR WALLINGFORD, CONNECTICUT 06492

RAYMOND MANCUSO

JUAN F. COURT MONITOR

TELEPHONE 203•741•0458 FAX 203•741•0462 EMAIL:RAYMOND.MANCUSO@CT.GOV

March 8, 2022

Ira Lustbader, Esquire Children's Rights Inc. 88 Pine Street, Suite 800 New York, NY 10005

Steven M. Frederick, Esquire Wofsey, Rosen, Kweskin & Kuriansky, LLP 600 Summer Street Stamford, CT 06901-1490

Joseph Rubin, Assistant Deputy Attorney General Office of the Attorney General, State of CT 165 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Attorneys:

Attached please find a copy of the <u>Juan F.</u> v. Lamont Exit Plan Status Report dated for March 2022. I have submitted this report to the Honorable Stefan R. Underhill for his consideration for Approval.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ray Mańcuso

DCF Court Monitor

CC: The Honorable Ned Lamont, Governor

The Honorable Jeffrey Beckham, Acting Secretary of OPM

The Honorable Vannessa Dorantes, Commissioner of DCF

The Honorable Judge Stefan R. Underhill, United States District Court Judge

The Honorable Judge Holly B. Fitzsimmons, United States Magistrate Judge

James T. Shearin, Esquire

The TAC Members

The Monitor's Official Mailing List